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Action:  Result: Date:  Acting Body:  

Board of Directors - Special Meeting 09/11/2024

   

   

Notes:  

President Young welcomed everyone to the hearing and members of the Board and Board Officers 

were introduced. President Young then called on Interim General Counsel Shayna van Hoften to outline 

the rules of order and procedures for public speakers. President Young opened the Public Hearing at 

6:10 p.m. The meeting was turned over to General Manager Hursh for the staff presentation on the 

Realign Draft Final Network Plan which was presented by Senior Transportation Planner David Berman 

and External Affairs Representative Diann Castleberry.

Eighteen (18) speakers presented testimony concerning the Realign Draft Final Network Plan during 

the 6:00 p.m. session of the hearing. 

[A copy of the oral comments are attached hereto as Exhibit A and are made a part of these 
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minutes. Email, fax, voicemail, and written comments received up to the close of the final hearing 

at 6:00 p.m. will be incorporated into the file, and by reference hereto, are made a part of these 

minutes.]

At 7:37 p.m., President Young announced that the public hearing was closed and that the Board would 

make a decision on the plan as early as the October 9, 2024, Board of Directors meeting.
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